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Cullen and Dykman is proud to sponsor the Regional Meeting of the Commission on Independent Colleges (CICU)
on October 15, 2019 at The Culinary Institute of America in Hyde Park, NY. The Regional Meeting focuses on recent
issues in higher education with a specific focus towards finance, facilities, communications, human resources,
provosts, enrollment, and presidents. Dina Vespia and Hayley Dryer will attend on behalf of the firm’s Higher
Education practice group.

CICU was founded in 1956 by a small group of private, not-for-profit college and university presidents and has
grown to represent the public policy interests of the chief executives of more than 100 independent colleges and
universities across New York State.

Cullen and Dykman’s Higher Education practice group is a multidisciplinary team committed to helping colleges
and universities navigate the ever-changing higher education landscape. Our attorneys are experienced in
various areas affecting academic institutions, including regulatory compliance, labor and employment,
governance, corporate transactions, bond financing, tax, intellectual property, real estate, construction,
environmental, data privacy and cybersecurity, internal investigations, advising distressed institutions, and
litigation. Mindful of the economic realities facing academic institutions, our focus is on providing practical
solutions to complex legal problems that avoid unnecessary burden and expense.
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